## Bath Gardening Club

February 19, 2024 at 2:30 pm

St. John's Hall, Bath

Topic: Nature's Underground



Most of us are familiar with plants that grow above ground, but did you know that there is a whole underground network that is very important for the survival of these plants as well as ourselves? The soil that we plant in plays a vital role in supporting this network.

Please join us as we view relevant short films on this topic followed by discussion of what we can do in our home gardens to improve soil health.

Not a member? We always welcome guests to our meetings.

Please bring your own mug to help minimize clean-up.